
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
Year 11 will be learning remotely from Monday 20th June and only attend school when they have 
examinations. Lessons for subjects who are still to sit their final examinations will be delivered through 
Microsoft Teams, supported by independent study using the revision guides and materials supplied by 
the subject teachers. 
 
When your child has a morning examination, they should enter the school through the reception and 
report to the canteen by 08:35, where they will be provided with breakfast and receive an additional 
subject specific intervention. For afternoon examinations, pupils should enter the school through 
reception and report to the canteen no later than 13:00. Students must attend school in full school 
uniform. Failure to do so will mean that they will be unable to sit their examination. 
 
A week of activities has been planned for students starting on Friday 24th June and will be shared with 
pupils via Microsoft Teams. 
 
If your child requires a free school meal, a packed lunch will be available from reception if requested. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs R Shell-Macleod 
Head of School 
 


